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6 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: End of summer term arrangements 
 
With the end of this academic year fast approaching, we wish to inform you of some 
changes to the Academy finishing times leading up to the end of term. 
 
On Monday 11 July 2022, the Academy will close at 2.00pm for all students due to 
mandatory staff training. 
 
There is a further training day scheduled on Wednesday 20 July. Staff will be using this 
day to reset and replan for a new year to begin in September. Please do not send your 
child to the Academy on Wednesday 20 July 2022. 
 
On Tuesday 19 July 2022, students will follow the normal routine of the Academy-day 
and will finish at 3.00pm.  
 
Finally, we would like to wish all our parents and students a restful summer break and 
we look forward to welcoming you back on Thursday 8 September 2022.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Van Lier 
Principal  
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